Dear New Family,

On behalf of the entire St. Patrick School community, it is our pleasure to extend a warm welcome to you and your child(ren). We are thrilled to have your family join our school, and we look forward to a meaningful and successful educational journey together.

We want to express our gratitude for choosing St. Patrick School. As part of our commitment to excellence, our mission is to empower students through faith in Jesus, providing opportunities for growth as lifelong learners and disciples. St. Patrick School strives to create a community rooted in love and respect, meeting the needs of all students.

Our dedicated staff is here to support your child's educational journey, and our inclusive curriculum and programs aim to foster intellectual curiosity and personal growth.

To ensure a smooth transition and a positive start to your time at St. Patrick School, please find the following important information and documents needed for enrollment:

**Application:** Enclosed, you will find the application form for each child you are registering. Please complete the form thoroughly, providing accurate and up-to-date information.

**Tuition Payment Schedule:** Attached is the tuition payment schedule, which outlines payment deadlines and methods. If you have any questions or concerns about tuition, we are here to assist you.

**Home & School Obligation:** We encourage active participation in our Home & School Association, fostering a sense of community. Details about the Home & School obligation are included for your reference.

**Request for School Records (Grades 1-8):** A Request for Records must be completed for new students entering Grades 1-8. Upon receipt and review of records, a determination of acceptance will be made and corresponded through email or phone call.

## Additionally, we require the following documents:

Birth Certificate Baptism Certificate (if baptized) Immunization Records

Registration Fee

**Physical Exams:** Physical exams are due by August 1st for all new students, Kdg - 8. Please schedule and submit these exams promptly to meet the deadline.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our school office. We are here to help and ensure a smooth transition for your family

Once again, welcome to St. Patrick School. We are excited to have you as part of our community and look forward to a successful and enriching academic year.

Welcome to the St. Patrick Family!

Mrs. Jill Gould Principal

Mrs. Jul Yould